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Roxanne Maher

From: Ed Murray <murrayed92021@outlook.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 1:19 PM
To: Roxanne Maher
Subject: Ethics

To:  Chair and members of Ledyard Town Council: 
 
      I believe it is essential for Ledyard to have a Code of Ethics and an Ethics Commission as a 
demonstration of our commission to good government. Not having one makes us different but not better. 
       
      As to the makeup of the commission,  i believe it should be representative of the electorate and 
should have 2 regular and 1 alternative member who are not affiliated with any party. 
 
Ed Murray  
26 Devonshire Dr 
Gales Ferry, CT 06335         


